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Newburgh School PTA ‘100 Fund’ 
Dear Parents/Friends, 

 

The PTA would like to take this opportunity to thank existing members of the PTA 

‘100’ fund for all the support they have given. Your subscription has made a valuable 

contribution towards fund raising to help the children of Newburgh School.  

 

Some examples of items that have been funded include: 

 Pantomime and summer trip coaches  Children’s Ball   

 Picnic benches  Jubilee coins  Water Bottles 

 Contribution to playground markings  Selection boxes and crackers 

 

It is now time to invite new members to join this exciting fund raising initiative which 
offers you the chance to win cash prizes. This provides an additional way of supporting 

the PTA particularly if you are unable to directly assist the school with fund raising 

events. 

 

How does the PTA’100’ Fund work? 

For a minimum £1 monthly subscription you will be allocated one number for the term 

of your subscription. There is no limit on the numbers you can purchase e.g. £5 

monthly subscription gives you 5 numbers, so the more numbers you own the more 

chances you have of winning. Your numbers are entered into a monthly draw with the 

winner receiving the sum of £25 and £50 from the draw in December.  

 

If you would like to participate, please complete the standing order form for the 

amount of your desired monthly subscription. Alternatively you can provide your 

details and a cheque to cover a yearly subscription made payable to the PTA ‘100 Fund’. 

Please return this form (with cheque if opting for the yearly subscription) to school, 

marked PTA ‘100 Fund’. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Taylor PTA’100’ Fund 


